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SUBJECT: YES ON House Bill 3183 - Cannabis workers rights! 

 

MESSAGE: To the Oregon Legislature: 

 

Please accept this as a statement of support for House Bill 3183, protecting cannabis 

workers' labor rights. The bill would require employers and labor unions to come to 

agreement about not interfering with each others' efforts and let workers make up 

their own minds about unionizing. 

 

If Oregon does not work to protect job quality and workers' rights in the emerging 

cannabis industry, workers — particularly workers of color — will suffer. Protecting 

workers’ collective bargaining rights as we develop this industry is the best way to 

ensure cannabis jobs are good jobs. 

 

Please pass this bill! 

 

---------------------- 

From: Dylan Petulla 


